
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Neighbour, 
 
The Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC) will soon be undertaking site 
investigations on the freight rail line near your property. The works involve use of 
heavy machinery to safely and efficiently locate utilities under the rail line and 
conduct soil testing. The works will primarily occur in the rail corridor near Robey 
and O'Riordan Street, see overleaf for site location. 
 
We have limited opportunities throughout the year to access this area for work 
due to the number of freight services that use this rail line. Because of this, we 
will be working around the clock to best use this rail possession. You may 
experience low to moderate noise at times during the works including outside of 
normal work hours, however controls will be in place to manage potential noise 
impact. 
 
Thank you for your patience while this important work is undertaken. For 
environmental issues, please contact Enviroline on 1300 550 402 or 
Enviroline@artc.com.au For information about the Botany Rail Duplication, visit 
artc.com.au/projects/botany-rail-duplication-project/  

 
 
 

RAIL WORK  
NEAR YOU 
We’re doing essential rail work in your area soon. 

 

WHERE 
Botany Line - Rail corridor  

King Street to O’Riordan 

Street, Mascot 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN 
From: 

2am 26th December 2019  

To: 

10pm 26th December 2019 
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Investigation location 
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